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Dear Parents           12 September 2017 

Meet the Teacher Night for parents of children in Years 1 – 6. 

This will take place on Tuesday 19 September 2017. It is a fantastic chance to meet your child’s teacher, 

discover what your child is doing, check they have settled into their new class and find out about the 

new school curriculum. 

It is very important that you attend these meetings as they provide an opportunity to find out about the 

topics that your child will be studying in the year ahead and for you to ask any questions that you may 

have. 

Each class teacher will run two sessions. You will need to decide which is most suitable for you to 

attend. This also means that parents who have children in more than one year group can meet all their 

teachers. The sessions are for groups of parents and are not individual consultations, which take place 

later in the year. 

The sessions will be as follows; 

3.45 – 4.15 pm Meet the Teacher for years 1 to 5 is located in your child’s classroom. School aged 

children may be registered with staff who will supervise them whilst parents attend this session. Key 

Stage 2 children should register on the Upper Playground, Key Stage 1 on the Lower Playground. 

6.30 – 7.00 pm Meet the Teacher for years 1 to 5 is located in your child’s classroom. Unfortunately, we 

are unable to supervise children during this session. 

5.30- 7.00pm Year 6 Meet the Teacher and Secondary Transfer Meeting will take place in the Upper Hall. 

All Year 6 parents are strongly advised to attend. There is no 3.45pm meeting for Year 6. Please note 

these sessions are intended for parents only, children should not attend. 

A Meet the Teacher evening for parents of children in Nursery and Reception will be held on Wednesday 

22nd September. Details will be sent out nearer the time. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Sebastian Gray 

Assistant Headteacher 


